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	SUMMARY OF February 2011 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

        correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 9

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield

        CTE-CR Project Meetings (2) – Springfield & Bloomington
        Ag Literacy County Coordinator’s Meeting – Bloomington   
        Earth Partners’ Meetings (3) – Champaign

        Illinois FFA Alumni & PAS Conference – Springfield

        ROE Department Heads Meeting – Champaign 

	
	
	
	

	III. Other Activities --2

	
	
	
	
	

	        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting.

        Sent messages to agricultural educators via the list-serve.



	IV. Miles Traveled -- 946

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	  This was another busy month with a lot of irons in the fire.  The IAITC had another successful “Ag Awareness Conference” despite the snowy weather conditions.  It is amazing how far that program has progressed since it’s inception, providing a strong foundation for the other agricultural education programs that follow.  At the ROE Department Head meeting I was asked to share Illinois Agricultural Education’s marketing tools and how we establish rapport with both legislators and ISBE board members.  We also discussed the Governors budget cuts and how it would impact the ROE. The CTE-CR project is continuing to work on developing new lesson plans for the other CTE areas.  With the budget restrictions we are facing progress is not moving as quickly as we would hope but we are staying optimistic.  As we look to the future, the earlier we can complete the lesson plan development portion, the sooner they will have a viable product to market on a national level providing additional revenue.  Congratulations to Penny Wittler for her efforts in planning another successful Illinois FFA Alumni/PAS Conference.  There was good participation for both portions of the conference.  Thanks again to all those that purchased items in the Illinois FFA Alumni Auction.  

	

	

	

	


